
The average annual cost of one hour of weekly 
therapy 

per child served is 

The average hourly rate of RMCC’s clinical staff is 
$24.50

(NH’s average rate is between $35-$40, 
making RMCC’s salary 65% of market value)

The average hourly cost of employee benefits is 
$11.60

For every 1 hr of therapy delivered, an additional 
1.5 hrs of time is required for service coordination, 

driving to families’ homes and reports. This equates 
to, on average, an additional 

$54.00

Therapists travel throughout 24 towns within 
Rockingham County to deliver services at home 
where children are most comfortable and learn 

best. The annual cost of mileage per child served is 
$160.00

Early intervention therapies are a state 
mandated service, meaning every child 

showing a 33% delay in one or more area(s) of 
development is entitled to receive therapy 

whether or not the family has the ability to pay.

Per child, annual federal and state subsidies 
provide, on average,

$1,590.00

Insurance reimbursement for services delivered, 
plus Medicaid coverage, have the potential to 

account for, 
$1,690.00

Cost of Service
-

Available Subsidy
=

Gap per Child of
 

$1,520.00

RMCC has quite a history of harnessing the unique opportunity for growth at times when fear and questions threaten 
to prevent the next step forward. While COVID-19 has certainly brought a fair share of both, we remain steadfast in our 
delivery of hope. Since early March, RMCC therapists have been working diligently to transition from face-to-face 
home visits to the delivery of services through telehealth; remaining connected to children and families remotely.

“I am seeing (and hearing) progress with all of the children I work with and am once again amazed at 
their resiliency, the strength and determination of the parents and the beauty of what can happen 
when we partner together. I am also seeing the undeniable weight of stress on parents being 
asked to step into roles they are not trained for. Our continued connection to children and 

families is critical while we work our way through this unprecedented time.”-Tracy Martel, OT

Even in the best of times, we need to work hard to raise the necessary funds to provide needed services. We have had 
to cancel two of our largest fundraisers, leaving the children and families we serve more vulnerable and dependent on 
your support than ever before. 

Please consider a donation today, as a child’s development can not be put on hold.  
Give today at www.richiemcfarland.org. Thank you!

We got this. We’ve been redefining “norms” for 50 years strong.

$4,800.00

No Child Should Have a Gap in Development. Together We Can Fund the Gap.



11 Sandy Point Road, Stratham, NH 03885

Because Together Is How We’ve Always Done It


